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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
September 10, 1976

*1 The Honorable Charles Ross
Mayor

Town of Lincolnville

Post Office Box 536

Summerville, South Carolina 29483

Dear Mr. Mayor:
I have received a copy of your letter of September 7 directed to Mr. Clifford A. Moyer, Executive Director, Criminal
Justice Academy.

It is my opinion that you are in no violation of any law by having the Chief of Police perform his duties from the Town
Police-Fire Station. The premises apparently serve a dual purpose and there is no legal objection to this procedure.

With best wishes,
Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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